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O’Meara Financial Celebrates 10 

Years in Business  
 

Red Bank, NJ (July 17, 2011)—The O’Meara Financial Group is 

pleased to announce its’ 10 year anniversary.    

 

“It has been a fantastic 10 years and we look forward to serving our 

clients and community in the decades to come.” said Margaret O’Meara, 

President of the firm.  “We’re also pleased to be part of the downtown Red 

Bank business community as we have been for the last 8 years.” 

 

The O’Meara Financial Group specializes in wealth management, 

financial planning and retirement planning for Companies, individual clients 

and families.  The company’s financial consultants also create financial 

plans and provide asset management services through Linsco/Private 

Ledger.  

 

In addition to providing financial guidance, the firm also offers 

complimentary seminars throughout the year to help companies and 

individuals make the most effective and informed financial choices. 

 

The O’Meara Financial Group will now be located at One Harding 

Road, #104 in Red Bank, NJ. 

 
Securities and advisory services offered through LPL Financial,  

a Registered Investment Advisor, Member FINRA/SIPC 
 

 


